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Please be aware that Queens CLARO sessions are 

cancelled until further notice due to the corona virus 

starting on March 20, 2020. 

Please check the CLARO website (www.claronyc.org) for additional updates as 

well as the New York State Unified Court System (www.nycourts.gov) for 

information related to the corona virus and court operations. 

For information on consumer rights, please consult the following websites: 
 

Mobilization for Justice: http://mobilizationforjustice.org/get-help/fact-sheets-and-self- 
help-guides/#consumers 

 

New Economy Project: https://www.neweconomynyc.org/resource/lawsuits/ 
 

Low-income Queens residents can call the numbers below at the listed time for consumer 
debt issues. 

 

Queens Volunteer Lawyers Project: (718) 739-4100 
Monday – Friday 10 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
 

Mobilization for Justice Telephone Intake Line: 212-417-3881, 
Thursdays, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

 

New Economy Project - NYC Financial Justice Hotline: 212-925-4929, 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays 12 p.m. - 2 p.m. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

For more information and updates, please visit our website, www.claronyc.org
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